



326 12th Street, New Westminster, BC V3M 4H6 **Phone:** 604.519.1110 **Fax:** 604.519.1113

707 12th Street, New Westminster, BC V3M 4J7 **Phone:** 604.520.1122 **Fax:** 604.520.1443

Joint COVID Bulletin #4

We are very pleased to inform our members that our campaign to stop all of the transit layoffs has been a success.

We have now confirmed with the Company that Translink has reached an agreement that will allow for all layoffs to be cancelled across the system, both for our members who fought hard against these cuts and for all other union's members.

You have once again made us proud with your strong support and voices continually raised to speak out against the layoffs. Members stepped up to send petitions, attend digital rallies, appear in videos, and continually do all this while working as true professionals in a very difficult environment.

We will work with the Company to determine the steps that will need to be taken to rearrange the service now that the layoffs have been rescinded.

Thank you again for supporting your union and thank you for serving the people of our region as true COVID heroes.

In solidarity,

Balbir Mann
Unifor Local 111 President

Mike Smith
Unifor Local 2200 President

Gavin McGarrigle
Unifor Western Regional Director

Ben Williams
Unifor National Rep